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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the 

best readers this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Emilia Colledge                                                

Pre-School ~ Henri Richards                                           

Rec ~ Arthur Chaloner                                                       

Year 1 ~ Ava Brown                                                  

Year 2 ~ Harry Page                                                         

Year 3 ~ Matthew Mills                                                   

Year 4 ~ Aurora Roberts-Jones                                                          

Year 5 ~ Chloe Ross                                                        

Year 6 ~ Charlie Pengelly     

 

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Sian Chaloner  
 

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 30th January at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best Times Table Rock Stars         

this week!      

Please encourage your child to     

access Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

National Space Centre 

Last Friday, Years five and six went to the 

National Space Centre in Leicester and had 

a brilliant time! We were able to see real 

rockets, made rockets launch and explored 

many aspects of space. It really brought our 

theme to life. We also watched the astro-

naut show in the planetarium, which was 

great fun. The children were brilliantly     

behaved and a real credit to themselves 

and school.  

British Science 

Week 2023 
 

We will be holding 

our annual science week from Monday 

13th - Friday 17th March and hope 

you will be able to come in at some 

point in the week to support your child. 

We will be inviting parents in during 

the afternoons of the 13th, 14th, 15th 

March and will be holding our Science 

Fayre  during the afternoon of the 17th 

March. We would also like to invite 

any parents or grandparents who work 

in a job that involves science or engi-

neering that would be happy to come 

in and talk to the children about what 

they do. We have had some really 

interesting sessions in previous years 

and the children always enjoy hearing 

about how science is used in the real 

world. If you are able to help us with 

this please speak to either your child's 

class teach or to Ruth Parker in Yr 4 

Sign of the week 

‘ 



SEND Drop-in                                                                  
 
 
 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in on the 

following day next week:- 
 

Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above times to 

discuss any concerns you have about your child’s 

educational needs. 

                  Upcoming Dates for your Diary                       

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School           

May                                                                                   

Monday 8th - Bank Holiday                                              

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th - Year 6 SATS  

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

 

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the                 

front page of the website -                                                         

https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every 

week for you  to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it 

in some sentences and see if they can too. 

There are 

also words 

on your  

children’s 

topic sheets. 

 

 

energetic 

 

 

 

Job Vacancy 
 

Job Title: Finance Administrator/Co-ordinator 

Scale/Grade: Level 4 (SCP7-11) 

Salary: £21,159 (based on Full-Year/35 hours 

per week) Salary will be pro-rata’d to reflect 

Term-Time only & weekly hours 

Hours: 24 hours a week  

Closing Date: 12 noon Wednesday 8th            

February 2023 

For further information please click on the link 

below:- 

https://www.ccschool.co.uk/job-vacancies.html 

            VOLUNTEERS NEEDED      

The NSPCC is calling on people across the Midlands to help 
keep children safe by teaching primary school pupils how to recognise 
signs of abuse and the importance of speaking to trusted adults about 
their worries. 
 

The charity’s schools service runs a programme in primary 
schools called Speak out Stay safe that includes face-to-face workshops 
in which children are taught to understand that they have a right to feel 
safe, and that they can speak  to a trusted adult or Childline if they ever 
need help or support. 
 
However, due to a shortage of volunteers, the charity is struggling to     
provide face-to-face workshops in all areas. 
 
We need new volunteers from the Midlands to help us protect the next                 
generation of children from abuse and neglect. 
 
If you think you could help please click on this link for further information  

http://bit.ly/3iKXf8m 

Disabled Parking 

Due to having a wheelchair user in school, 

please could we ask parents/carers and  

not to use the disabled car parking space 

on the car park next to the gate to the  

lower playground. This space is required on a daily basis so that 

the pupil has easy access from the car to their wheelchair.   

Thank you for your support with this. 

http://bit.ly/3iKXf8m

